FirtsAid/HPV/tp

16 June 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian

Re:  Human Papillomavirus (HPV) vaccine

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please be advised that the Southern Health School Age Immunisation Team will be in school on Wednesday 19th July 2023 to deliver the Human Papillomavirus (HPV) vaccine to students who missed their vaccination and have given prior consent.

Any queries please contact the Immunisation team on 02382 318754 or southwesthantsimmunisationteam@nhs.net 

Yours sincerely





Miss R Budden and Mrs J Buckley
First Aid Team

